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Bristol-Oxford Valley Rd at N. Oxford Valley Rd
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PROJECT DESCRIPTION



PROJECT DESCRIPTION
N. Oxford Valley Road (SR 2029) will 
be reconstructed as it approaches 
Lincoln Highway (SR 2037) from the 
north and south, in Falls and 
Middletown Townships, Bucks County, 
PA.

Improvements at the intersection of 
N. Oxford Valley Road (SR 2029) and 
Lincoln Highway (SR 2037) include 
widening of both roadways for dual left-
turn lanes at all four approaches to the 
intersection, and for a northbound right-
turn lane.



PROJECT DESCRIPTION CONT’D

Bristol-Oxford Valley Road (SR 2029) 
will be re-aligned to intersect 
N. Oxford Valley Road (SR 2053) to 
form a new signalized intersection 
across from the Oxford Point Shopping 
Center.



The project includes modification of curb 
radii and concrete islands, new curb, 
sidewalk, and ADA compliant curb ramps.

The existing traffic signals and mast arms 
will be replaced.

Traffic signal improvements will utilize an 
adaptive signal system which adjusts the 
timing of red, yellow, and green lights to 
accommodate changing traffic patterns 
and helps ease traffic congestion.

New drainage structures such as inlets, 
manholes, and pipes will be installed 
throughout the project limits.
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TRAFFIC ANALYSIS



PROJECT SCHEDULE



CONSTRUCTION STAGING



CONSTRUCTION STAGING CONT’D
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